
From: marianne jacobs-lim

Sent: 12 November 2021 19:24 

To: Amy Ly; Planning Planning 

Cc: 

Subject: 2021/4270/P 32 Cubitt St 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please 

take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams 

so extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Amy, 

 

There has been works going on inside the building for numbers of weeks and we have found 

no applications for such. Therefore we consider there is likely a breach of planning control. 

A site visit to check the inside of the building is requested.  

 

As for the planning application above, the installation of a velux window is acceptable, 

however the total replacement of slates is unnecessary. As many as possible should be 

salvaged. 

 

Marianne Jacobs-Lim 

on belhalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC 


